
Holetown Customers, 
our Warrens Branch 
is ready to serve you!

The team at our Warrens branch is ready to serve customers of our 
Holetown branch, following the closure of Holetown on Friday, July 19, 
2019.

Holetown customers are reminded that their accounts will be 
automatically transferred to the Warrens branch at CGI Tower. 

Our Warrens location offers an enhanced customer experience, 
including a Premium Banking Centre with reserved parking, additional 
parking spaces, a more modern, spacious branch and more self-service, 
next generation ATMs.

We will continue to maintain an ATM in Holetown- at Rubis Sunset Crest 
and will soon introduce a new ATM within the area for customers’ 
convenience. 

We thank customers for their continued trust, loyalty and confidence 
and remain dedicated to meeting your banking needs. 

Should you have any questions, please visit the branch before July 19 or 
contact us via 426-7000.
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